Eggett, Maria

From: Elizabeth Morse <emorse60@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 9:04 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Subject: Pisgah Mountain Wind Project

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: Jessica Damon
Dear Ms. Damon,

| just want to add my voice to the local people who are opposed to this project. | have lived in Mariaville and Otis, Maine
for 63 years. We love our wildlife and lakes.

Please do not let this move forward.

Sincerely,
Eugene and Elizabeth Morse



